Forest Green Rovers

FGR Community are looking for our next cohort of ambassadors for the
2021/22 season. We are looking for passionate and committed pupils to
continue the amazing community focused work of our 80 ambassadors
this season. We have set ourselves a target of 100 ambassadors this
season and need you help to achieve this feat.

Each local school can select two children, preferably one boy and one
girl to be an ambassador. An ambassador is someone who represents
FGR, our values and ethos in their school and local commmunity.

Ambassadors will receive a free season ticket and one parent will get a
half price season ticket (subject to Government Guidelines).
Throughout the season they will get the chance to take partin
matchday activities, challenges and exclusive ambassador events.

Ambassadors will promote FGR's values and ethos in their school and
their local community.

Each school decides who represents them as an FGR ambassador for
the school year. If you want to be an ambassador for the 2021/22 season,
please contact your school stating why you want to take up the role.

If you have any questions regarding the ambassador programme
please contact: james.grady@fgr.co.uk



